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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of
identity before casting their vote. 
This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to
ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimizing the possibility
of voter fraud.
 We can see no good reason to reverse this legislation which is designed to
ensure the integrity of the voting system.
            Harold & Lorraine Westbrook. 
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